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Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

10th March, 1933,

Dear Sirs,

With reference to previous correspondence
relative to the steamers “GERRAT" and "GEEMAR", I have to
agquaint you I am advised by Lloyds that these vessels
have been sold to Russia, and I =hall be glad if you
will ascertain and let me know whether this information

is correct.

If so you will be so good as to endeavour
to ascertain the new Owners intentions regarding the
overdue surveys.

1 am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classffication Committee.

The Surveyors,
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